

We hope the government to dedicate a chunk of its budget to improve healthcare: Even Healthcare

21 January 2022 | Views

Mayank Banerjee, Co-founder and CEO, Even Healthcare



"We expect and hope the government to dedicate a chunk of its budget to improve healthcare not just by allocating more financial resources directly to hospitals and facilities, but also appending medical data that is extremely fragmented compared to developed countries. We have high hopes from the National Digital Health Mission and how it would improve clinical outcomes when a patient's entire history is accessible digitally without relying on the patient's own paperwork and memory. It would be interesting to see how the government brings unique healthcare financing models to cover more people than before."